REDACTED

Ms. Valerie Roland
Account Consuliant

Ms. Frances Clairmont

Global Account Manager

Qwest Government and Education Solutions
Qwest Communications

March 27, 2006
Dear Ms. Roland and Ms. Clalrmont;

| am writing to request a block of 5000 DID numbers for

m%s
moving to a centralized olP phone system where numbers will be ass&ine 0 eac

hone in the district, but managed centrally at or the

This new system will include all schools, bulldings and support facilities. This
move Is a component of our requirement fo o be in compliance with e811 requirements as
directed by OSPI and the state of WA Fire Marshalls.

urrently has 900 DID numbers across six ranges. As we move to the new DID number
range will rélease 400 DID numbers. The remaining 500 DID numbers are currently lead
line, fax line, HVAC, elevator, fire and alarm lines spread throughout the nearly 50 locations.

We have 38-&2:&3 and the balance is existing |ghat are not occupled or are support
facilities.

Qwest Communications Global Account Team is working with “o fully enable
services fr:_ The release Of eXiSUNg numoers will

commence upon transfer of services to new numbers and a brief period of call routing to assure
number transport to the new DID block.

Please let me know what additional information is needed to proceed with this order. Thank you for
your assisiance.




